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Newstead Terraces News:             Nov 12

Dear Residents,
The painters have finally finished.  The pots around the deck have been replanted with Golden Cane palms.

There are fairy lights in the frangipani trees, the BBQ area, sauna and bathrooms have been water blasted, the mess from the storms has been cleaned up and the deck has been repainted.  The footpath grass has been revived and the gardens are looking lush.  It feels like we ready and are looking our best for the silly season.

Thank you again everyone for your patience and tolerance whilst all this sometimes noisy and messy restoration has been in process.  I am sure you will agree that we can all sit back in the relative peace and enjoy the fruits of our labours.

Sadly this month we have farewelled two precious family pets from Newstead Terraces. Our thoughts are with the Denning/Doherty family U02 whom lost their cat Alex, and to Amanda and Jessica in U24 who lost their dog Puk.  Both pets lived a full and long life, but leave a huge hole in the those households.

On a brighter note, we welcome to our newest residents, the Lardicos family whom moved into U22 on 23rd November, and Felix whom has moved in with his grandparents into U46. I have no news of the very imminent arrival of the new baby for Nick and Bec in U47, but I am sure we will all see the proud new parents and their offspring around the complex soon.

Please don’t forget our Christmas get together on Sunday 16th December at 6.00pm.  Meet at the BBQ area, and bring along a plate of something to share, your favourite drink, a special friend and your dazzling Christmas cheer for an hour or so with your neighbours.

I am heading away to Noosa for a few weeks with the children for some serious sunshine and relaxation after a very busy year.  Nicholas has just obtained his learners drivers licence and feels he has the right to drive my car and me everywhere.  If I appear alit green around the gills first thing in the morning, it has everything to do with the quality of the school run I have just come in from….

Mark (U18) has very kindly agreed to man the phone and the spare master key in my absence.  If you lock yourself out, or you need some help in an emergency, please let him know.   The phone will divert through to Mark.  May I please ask that if you have a non-urgent repair job that can wait for my return, may you please do so.  I would like Mark to consider doing this as a regular gig, so I can take a holiday a little further away next time.  If we are gentle with him, he may just consider it…

A big thank you to Lisa (U34), who has volunteered to water the new pot plants, and keep an eye on the courtyard gardens for us.  I am leaving the hose and the attachments under the stairs by the lift.  If anyone else feels the urge to do some watering, please feel free to help yourself to the hose and water away.  I just need to ask that the hose and its bits get returned to under the stairs when you are finished so that it is there for the next person to use when required.
I will only be a short drive away and contactable on the mobile, so between Mark, Lisa and I, you shouldn’t feel to neglected over the next few weeks.

Thank you again for making my second year at Newstead Terraces a joy and not a job!  May I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy safe and prosperous New Year.  From my family to yours, Thank you

G
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